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Queensland Government Gazette 
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Sustainable Planning Act 2009 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
SUNSHINE COAST REGIONAL COUNCIL 

SUNSHINE COAST PLANNING SCHEME 2014 
(MAJOR AMENDMENT) NO. 5 -PALMVIEW STRUCTURE PLAN, 

PLANNING SCHEME POLICY FOR PALMVIEW STRUCTURE PLAN 
AND CONSEQUENTIAL AMENDMENTS 

Notice is given under section 117(1) of the Sustainable Planning
Act 2009 that on 22 March 2016, Sunshine Coast Regional
Council adopted the Sunshine Coast Planning Scheme 2014
(Major Amendment) No. 5 - Palmview Structure Plan, Planning
Scheme Policy for Palmview Structure Plan and Consequential
Amendment, as an amendment to the Sunshine Coast Planning
Scheme 2014. 

The purpose and general effect of the Sunshine Coast Planning
Scheme 2014 (Major Amendment) No. 5 is to reflect revised land
use locations, densities and road layouts for the Palmview
Structure Plan Area. 

The purpose and general effect of the amendment to the
Planning Scheme Policy for Palmview Structure Plan is to: 

(a) reflect changes made to the Palmview Structure Plan and
standards of provision for infrastructure to ensure
consistency with the Sunshine Coast Planning Scheme 2014;

(b) remove the water and sewer desired standards of service
in accordance with Unitywater's requirements; and

(c) remove the requirements for the preparation of the Energy
Management Plan, Sustainable Transport Plan and Affordable
Living Plan in accordance with changes to the Palmview
Structure Plan. 

The amendment will have effect on and from Friday 1 April 2016. 

A copy of the planning scheme incorporating the amendment is
available for inspection and purchase at the Council's Development
Information Counter located at 10 First Avenue, Maroochydore, or
can be viewed and downloaded from Sunshine Coast Council's
website www.sunshinecoast.qld.gov.aulplanningscheme 

For further enquiries in relation to the Sunshine Coast Planning
Scheme 2014 (Major Amendment) No. 5, please contact Council on
07 5475 7526 or alternatively mail to: 

Sunshine Coast Regional Council 
Locked Bag 72 
Sunshine Coast Mail Centre OLD 4560 

or email: mail@sunshinecoast.qld.gov.au 

Michael Whittaker
Chief Executive Officer

Sunshine Coast Regional Council

Sustainable Planning Act 2009

PUBLIC NOTICE
NOTICE OF ADOPTION OF MURWEH SHIRE COUNCIL

PLANNING SCHEME 2016

Notice is given under section 117(1) of the Sustainable Act 2009
that on 11 February 2016, Murweh Shire Council adopted the
Murweh Shire Planning Scheme 2016.

The Murweh Shire Planning Scheme 2016 will commence on and
from 1 April 2016.

From the date of commencement, the Murweh Shire Planning
Scheme 2016 will be available for inspection and purchase at
the Murweh Shire Council Customer Service Centre, 95-101
Alfred Street Charleville or can be viewed and downloaded from
Council’s website at www.murweh.qld.gov.au

For further enquiries in relation to the Murweh Shire Planning Scheme
2016, please contact Council on 4656 8355 during business hours.

Neil Polglase
Chief Executive Officer
Murweh Shire Council
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